
From the director's desk,
Happy Winter Bickford
families.
As beautiful as the
snow may look to you
we are making sure
that our families and
friends will stay safe
throughout the
winter.  Our snow
removal service and
Max our maintence
man has been right on
top of keeping the
walk ways clean. 
It was wonderful to
see you all at our
holiday celebration
and to be your Mrs.
Claus. 
Rhonda will be
contacting you to give
you copies of your
family photos.

I wish all you a very
blessed and happy
New Year and that all
your New Year
resolutions will come
true.   I look forward
in the coming weeks
that you will be seeing
more improvements in
the branch with new
furniture coming
throughout the family
areas and living room
and (yes there is more
to come)  Mary B's will
be getting  new
kitchen cabinets and
countertops galore.  I
always have an open
door policy so I look
forward to seeing you
all soon.
Happy 2018! 
Kim
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Crystal Lake

Christmas Carol Play and Luncheon
             at the Drury Lane

Wishing you and your loved ones a Happy New Year!

We are looking
forward to a fun and
active 2018!
December sure was a
busy month with
many parties, outings
and holiday
celebrations.  It was
wonderful seeing all
of you at the Bickford
Holiday party!

The guest list
exceeded over 190
guests. We are so
happy that the music,
food and
entertainment was
fantastic and
everyone had a
wonderful time!
Thank you for making
this event so special!

The activity calendar
for January will be
quite busy.  We have
limited our outings as
the weather may be a
bit to chilly to
venture out. The few
outing we have
schedule will depend
on the forecast. 
Please make sure your
loved ones have the
approriate attire for
going outdoors for
Doctor runs or
activities.
Regarding Doctor
runs, we have made a
slight change in the
process of reserving
Howey aka Bickford
bus. All inquiries and
reservations will be
going through Rhonda
our Activity Director.

Rhonda will be
handling the
reservations and will
make sure all
paperwork and
information is
complete for your
convenience. Howey
is available most
Tuesdays and
Thursdays from 8am -
3:30pm.  Please let
me know if you have
a special request as
we do our best to
accommodate you.
Feel free to email
your request at
Rhondajohnsonbick
ford@gmail.com or
call 815/477-4200
Ext: 307.  We will
confirm your
reservations.

January
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Note*
Schedule is subject to
change pending on
interests and weather
permitting.

9:30am Getting Fit
10:15am Hymn Sing
1:30pm Walking Club
2:30pm Cover All Fun
3:30pm Painting Fun
6pm Wii Games
6:15pm Hangman
 
 

9:15am Beach Ball
9:45am St. Eliz Serv
10:30am Bingo Blast
1:30pm Trivia Time
2:30pm Treats & Chat
4pm Puzzles
6pm Movie & Popcorn

9:30am Simply Fit
11am Service
1pm Library Visits
1pm Bickford Store
1:30pm Walking Club
2pm Getting Crafty
3:30pm Uno
6pm Wii Games

10:30am Bingo Bash
1pm Wii Bowling
1:30pm Hangman
2:30pm Word Searches
& Color
3:30pm Checkers
6pm Movie 8 Popcorn

10:15am Walking Club
11am St. Eliz Serv
1pm Cover All Fun
2pm Making Jewelry
3pm Hot Cocoa & Chat
w/friends
6pm Puzzles
 

9:30am Exercise Class
11am Rosary Circle
11:45am Lunch Out
2pm Walking Club
3pm Board Games
4pm Puzzles
6pm I Love Lucy

9:30am Tight N Tone
10:30am Bingo Games
1:30pm Bible Study
2:30pm Birthday Party
& Music Ent.
4pm  Checkers
6pm Movie & Popcorn

9:30am Simply Fit
10:15am Hymn Sing
1:30pm Walking Club
2:30pm Board Games
4pm Wii Bowling
6pm Painting Fun
w/friends

9:15am Get Tone
9:45am St. Eliz Serv
10am Depart for Quilt
Club Outing
10:30am Bingo Time
1:30pm Reminisce
2:30pm Trivia
6pm Board Games

          Hat Day
9:30am Getting Fit
11am Service
2pm Social Hour
Refreshments & Chat
3:30pm Word Search
6pm Movie & Treats
 
 
 

10:30am Bingo Games
1pm Walking Club
1:30pm Craft Time
2:30pm Yahtzee
3:30pm Coffee & Chat
6pm Comedy Movie &
Popcorn

10am Puzzles
11am St. Eliz Serv
1:30pm Uno Game
2:30pm L,R, Center
3:30pm Walking Club
6pm Dean Martin
Special
 

3

9:30am Getting Fit
11am Rosary Circle
1:30pm Color Create &
Word Games
2:30pm Balloon Game
3:30pm Manicures
6pm Card Games

9:30am Movercise
10:30am Bingo Games
1:15pm Men's Group
1:30pm Bible Study
2:30pm Reminisce
4pm Early Dinner
6pm Family Movie
Night
 

9:30am Simply Fit
10:15am Hymn Sing
11am Wii Bowling
1:30pm Craft Time
3pm Word Games
4pm Checkers
6pm Scrabble

9:15am Exercise Time
9:45am St. Eliz Serv
10:30am Bingo Fun
1:30pm Cooking Club
2:30pm Trivia Fun
4pm Puzzles
6pm Movie & Popcorn

9:30am Simply Fit
10:30am Depart For
Madhatter Event
11am Service
1:30pm Wii Bowling
2:30pm Cover All
6pm  Hangman
 

10:30am Bingo Blast
1pm Wii Bowling
1:30pm Musical
Entertainment
2:30pm Snack Social
3:30pm Color Fun
6pm Movie & Popcorn

10:15am Walking Club
11am St. Eliz Serv
1pm Wii Bowling
2pm Shake Rattle Roll
3pm L, R, Center
4pm Puzzles
6pm Dean Martin

9:30am Simply Fit
11am Rosary Circle
1pm Wii Bowling
1:30pm Uno Game
2:30pm Arts & Crafts
3:30pm Dominoes
6pm Board Games

9:30am Exercise
10:30am Bingo Time
1:15pm Men's Group
1:30pm Bible Study
2:30pm Reminisce
& Hot Cocoa
3:30pm Manicures
6pm Card Games

           Luau Day
9:15am Getting Fit
10am Hawaiian
Entertainment & Fun
1:30pm Music & Mem
3pm Games & Chat
6pm Cover All Fun
 

9:15am Stretch it Out
9:45am St. Eliz Serv
10:30am Bingo Blast
1:30pm Reminisce
2:30pm Trivia Fun
4pm Puzzles
6pm Movie & Popcorn

9:30am Getting Fit
11am Service
1pm Bickford Store
1:30pm Word Searches
& Color Fun
3pm Checkers
6pm I Love Lucy

  Chocolate Cake Day
10:30am Bingo Games
1pm Walking Club
2pm L,R, Center
3pm Coffe & Chat
6pm Musical Movie &
Popcorn
 

10am Puzzles
11am St. Eliz Serv
1:30pm Painting
Creations & Drawings
2:30pm Games & Fun
3:30pm Coffee & Chat
6pm Movie & Popcorn

9:30am Getting Fit
11am Rosary Circle
1pm Walking Club
1:30pm Get Crafty
2:30pm Dominoes
3:30pm Checkers
6pm Board Games

9:30am Exercise
10:30am Bingo Time
1:15pm Men's Group
1:30pm Bible Study
2:30pm Trivia
Challenge and Treats
3:30pm Manicures
6pm Card Games
 

9:30am Simply Fit
10:15am Hymn Sing
11am Wii Bowling
1:30pm Bistro Buddies
2:30pm Board Games
4pm Walking Club
6pm Color Fun &
Word Searches
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    New Year's Day
9:30am Exercise Time
10:15am Happy New 
  Year Lucky Bingo!
12pm Toast to
the    New    Year!
1:30pm Board Games
6pm Puzzles
 
 

9:30am Movercise
10:30am Bingo Fun
1:15pm Men's Group
1:30pm Bible Study
2:30pm Reminisce
3:30pm Manicures
6pm Board Games1 2
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